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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees  
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Planner III 
 
DATE: March 28, 2018  
 
RE: 18TP016 – Transit Feasibility Study – Final Report 
 
Attached for your review and approval is the Final Report for the Rapid City Transit 
Feasibility Study. This Study examines the feasibility of providing regional transit 
service throughout the Metropolitan Planning Area, including peer review of 
comparable transit providers, types of proposed service, projected ridership, 
financial considerations, and recommendations for implementation.  
 
The Study was conducted with input from governmental agencies, the Study 
Advisory team, community transit providers, interested stakeholders, and 
members of the public. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Transit 
Feasibility Study – Final Report. 
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